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RECOVERED 
Stolen 2007 Bayliner 185BR Recovered 

 

On 2008 July 23rd North Vancouver RCMP members checking vessels at Kate’s Park boat ramp 
noted some inconsistencies regarding a Bayliner 185BR and took photos prior to allowing the 
occupants to proceed. A joint investigation with the RCMP North Vancouver and Vancouver 
Police Marine Unit with assistance from Aaron Fell of Olympic Boat Center, Surrey and Darrell 
Richardson of Service Canada Pleasure Craft Licensing in Fredericton NB, determined the vessel 
to be stolen from Coquitlam BC. On July 26th Members of the Vancouver Police Marine Unit 
located the vessel in False Creek. The vessel and trailer were seized and two parties placed into 
custody. The HIN had been removed and the vessel’s blue trim had been painted black. A 
Vessel License had been fraudulently duplicated from an unrelated local vessel of the same 
model. A joint investigation between North Vancouver RCMP and VPD Marine Unit continues. 
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